October 30, 2009
Watershed Restoration Coalition of the Upper Clark Fork
1 Hollenback Road
C/O Deer Lodge Valley Conservation District

Deer Lodge, MT    59722
RE:
Peterson Creek and Upper Clark Fork Tributaries 2010 319 Grant Application
Dear Renee Myers:
Thank you for your 2010 draft 319 grant application.  Attached are comments that DEQ staff is providing for your consideration in preparing your formal application.  These comments are meant to provide you with the technical advisory reviewers and DEQ’s perspectives in hopes of helping you develop a successful grant application.

I recommend you contact and work closely with the Technical Coordinator in developing the final application, which is your primary DEQ Contact throughout this process.  You may also wish to work with the DEQ Grants Coordinator, in order to incorporate these suggestions.  The contact information for each of the coordinators is as follows:

	Name
	Title
	Telephone
	Email

	Mark Kelley
	Technical Coordinator 
	406-444-3508
	mkelley@mt.gov

	Rob Rung
	Grants Coordinator
	406-444-6756
	rrung@mt.gov


As a reminder, the final proposals are to be emailed and hard copy post-marked no later than November 27, 2009.  The electronic versions should be emailed to the Grants Coordinator listed above.

Again, thank you for your draft submission and I hope your project is successful.

Sincerely,

Robert Ray, Manager
Watershed Protection Section

Water Quality Planning Bureau
Encl:
Technical Review

